
  
 
 

 

 
Niamh Thornton  
Executive Officer  
An Bord Pleanála 
61-64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1 
D01 V902 
By email only  
 

 

 

 

Application by the National Roads Authority (operating as Transport Infrastructure Ireland) for the 

Railway (Metrolink–Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport) Order [2022] 

Case Number: ABP-314724-22 

 

Dear Ms. Thornton, 

 

We refer to the above matter and to your letter of 14 December 2022, copy attached for ease of 

reference. 

 

We hereby attach a word version of the draft Railway Order, which was submitted with the application 

on 30 September 2022, as requested.   

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require anything further. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

___________________________  

Edel McCormack  

Secretary to the Authority 

Transport Infrastructure Ireland 

Parkgate Business Centre 

Parkgate Street 

Dublin 8 

D08 DK10 

 

 

Enclosures 
Attachment 1 – Draft Railway Order – word version  
Attachment 2 –  Copy letter from An Bord Pleanála dated 14 December 2022  

Your Ref.  Dáta Date 23 January 2023 Ár dTag Our Ref. CAP_ML_L0287 Bhur dTag 


